
 

 

SAPC e-Note: CONGRATULATIONS FOR COMPLYING WITH 2021 CPD 

REQUIREMENTS 

Dear Pharmacist,  

 
SAPC e-Note: CONGRATULATIONS FOR COMPLYING WITH 2021 CPD REQUIREMENTS  
 
Attached hereto is a letter and certificate confirming your full compliance with 2021 Continuing 
Professional Development (CPD) requirements.  
 
We congratulate you on achieving this milestone and trust that the skills you have acquired in 
the 2021 CPD compliance cycle have enhanced how you practise the calling of Pharmacy.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
VM Tlala  
Registrar/CEO   
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